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PROJECT INSPECTION REPORT 
 

 

PROJECT NAME: Crescent Wastewater Treatment Facility 

 

DATE AND TIME:  1/30/19 11:00 AM 

 

WEATHER: Sunny, in the high 40s.   

 

TRADES ON JOB: Excavation and Earthworks  

 

LOCATION:  Site of the Wastewater Treatment Facility 

                             

COMMENTS:   

 

The site was being excavated in an efficient and organized manner, compliant with 

environmental regulations and requirements.  The silt fence has been properly placed.  The 

storage pond is 75% to grade, and both lagoons are to grade.  All top soil has been removed and 

it is in the process of being replaced as berms or grade fill on frozen ground.  Contractor plans 

to bring the whole site to -5 grade by next week.   Easement agreement with adjacent private 

land owner has been reached and signed.  A temporary agreement with forest service is 

providing water to the sign via a 2” aluminum pipe tied into a hydrant at Rosedale.  Project is 

approximately 35% complete.  See Figures 1-6 for images associated with project progress.   

http://www.andersonengineering.com/


 
Figure 1: Looking North at the eastern lagoon.  Note the start of the berm build up on its eastern boundary.  

 

 

   
Figure 2: Looking West at the conduit between the lagoons and the storage pond.  The star marks the approximate 

future location of the Chlorination Building.   

 

 



 
Figure 3: Looking West at the northern boundary silt fence.   
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Figure 4: Looking northwest, at the western boundary silt fence.   



   
Figure 5: Looking West at the start of berm build-up along the western edge of the storage pond.   

 

 

   
Figure 6: Looking North at the break between the two lagoons.  This will be the future access to the Chlorination  

Building, with the star marking the approximate location of the Chlorination Building.    

 

 

 

INSPECTOR: Nicole Braudy  

 

COPIES TO:  Crescent Sanitary District, Bob’s Excavation  


